
 

 

 
 
TO:  AIRPORT COMMISSION  FROM:   Matthew Kazmierczak 
   Division Manager  
   
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of  DATE:  February 21, 2025 
 Special Airport Commission     
 February 26, 2025 Meeting 
              
 
 
The Special Airport Commission meeting scheduled for February 26, 2025 at 6:00pm to 
discuss the Diridon-Airport Connector is cancelled. This meeting is being rescheduled to 
a future date.  A notice will be posted shortly. 


